
 

Show Racism the Red Card 

Week commencing 16th October through to Friday 19th October, The Purbeck School ran our first 
Bold Voices Campaign called: Show Racism the Red Card. 

During this week, both staff & students took a stance against racism and ‘showed racism the red 
card.’  

Throughout our campaign week, students took part in a range of activities linked to the broader 
theme of racism.  

Mrs Watson delivered assemblies on modern day Black Heroes and the power of active bystanders. 
Students across both key stages had their ‘Bold Voices’ tutor time session on Nike’s advert ‘Equality 
should have no boundaries’ and discussed some of the concepts raised within the advert. 

Mrs Bartlett, our Librarian, put together a recommended reading list linked to the broader theme of 
racism and Black History Month which was available to students through the bulletin and the LRC 
dashboard. 

Aspens, our canteen providers, offered students a different menu this week with a focus on meals 
from different cultures.  

We have also held out first house competition of the year where students were asked to create 
something to promote the theme of: Show Racism the Red Card. Please have a look at some of the 
fantastic entries we received. 

We finished off our first campaign week with a very successful -non uniform day where students 
wore red, to demonstrate their stand against racism and to fundraise for the charity – Show Racism 
the Red Card 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 


